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Comments: I am opposed to the installation of fixed climbing anchors in designated Wilderness areas.  The

Wilderness Act includes strict prohibitions on installations.  With less than 3% of land in the lower 48 protected as

Wilderness, surely this small amount can be left without permanent human interference.  Already there are ample

permanently bolted climbs outside of Wilderness for those climbers seeking such aid.  Please, leave the

remaining Wilderness wild.


